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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. 

My specific concerns follow: while I no longer live in the Sydney CBD I am a frequent 

visitor. As well as the above concerns I am appalled at the total disregard for the importance 

of established trees in our environment. At a time when there are serious concerns about 

man's detrimental impacts on the environment, to continue to remove trees (vital to the 

balance of said environment and vital as a living space for native birds and animals) is both 

arrogant and unintelligent. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely, 

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




